
 

VILLAGE OF PEMBERVILLE 
COUNCIL MEETING 

October 1, 2014 
 

Mayor Bowman opened the October 1, 2014 council meeting at 6:00pm. He explained the purpose of 
the meeting was to allow council the opportunity to meet and conduct a second interview with the two 
candidates for the Deputy Fiscal Officer position. 
 
Roll Call:  Present at the special meeting of council was Campbell, Long, Opelt, Sautter and 
Schuerman. Absent was Rothenbuhler.  Others present was the clerk. 
 
Long moved to go into executive session at 6:05pm and Opelt seconded. Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
Council reconvened regular session at 6:50pm.  
 
Opelt moved and Sautter seconded to offer Gretchen Densic the Deputy Fiscal Officer position at 
$13.50 hourly with a fifty cent raise upon a satisfactory ninety day review. Ms. Densic would also be 
eligible for any future cost of living raises if available. Motion passed unanimously. 
 
 
Mayor Bowman adjourned the meeting at 7:08pm. 


